
 

 
COMMUNITY   CONCERNS   FROM 

February   2017 
BOARD   OF   TRUSTEES   MEETING 

AND 
RESPONSES   BY   DISTRICT   ADMINISTRATION 

 
 
CONCERN:  Several members of the PSEA executive board addressed the Board regarding                       
concerns about new teacher evaluations, mixed messages, 7th period assignments and                     
high   numbers   of   students   with   discipline   issues   placed   in   their   classes.   
 
Concerns   about   the   Academy   were   also   shared   with   the   Board. 
 
RESPONSE: The concerns brought forward are personnel matters that are con�dential in                       
nature   and   unique   to   each   individual.      The   District   is   unable   to   discuss   these   issues.   
 
There is a recommendation on the board agenda tonight to close the Academy for the                             
2017-18   school   year.   
 
CONCERN: Employee, Paul Clay, shared concerns that he has �led three complaints since                           
August   2016   with   no   resolution. 
 
RESPONSE: Tonya Davis, Chief Human Resources Of�cer has reached out to Mr. Clay, via                             
email,   to   attempt   to   address   his   concerns.   
 
CONCERN:  Employee, Adam Cyhan, shared concerns about how an employee had been                       
evaluated.   
 
RESPONSE: The concern is considered a personnel matter that is con�dential in nature                         
and   unique   to   the   individual.   
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